
 

 

THE DECADE THAT ROARED 1920s EXHIBIT RECEIVES FUNDS 

FROM THE 

RHODE ISLAND COUNCIL FOR THE HUMANITIES 

 

 

June 2016…. For the third year in a row, Hearthside has been selected by the RI Council for the 

Humanities for a mini-grant during the spring round of applications.  Hearthside has been 

awarded a $2,000 mini grant during their recent round of applications.   

This grant funds the important production of all the informative panels for our Decade That 

Roared exhibit opening on July 16th, which will be displayed throughout the house.  It is through 

their help, and that of our board member and volunteer Seth Hamilton, that we are able to 

create such attractive panels that educate and stimulate further thought about important aspects 

of our heritage. 

The funds make it possible to create permanent panels so that the exhibit may live on for future 

events and traveling exhibits. 

The Friends of Hearthside is extremely grateful to the Rhode Island Council for the Humanities 

for their support and the opportunity to create unique exhibits for the public. 

 


